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To whom it may concern I live at the ward cross I’m very concerned about the extension and
new run way at Dublin airport . There is conclusive proof of the health impact on people from
noise pollution when I bought my property I did not sign up to days can you please tell me what
measures you are taking to minimise the negative impact this will have on my families quality of
life? I also have my son he’s wife living on my property as I do my daughter and her family
Regards Martin --

Martin Collins

Co-Director

Pavee Point Traveller & Roma Centre
46 North Great Charles Street

Dublin 1, Ireland

Tel: 00 353 1 878 0255
Fax: 00 353 1 874 2626

Web: www.paveepoint.ie
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